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COVID BASE LINE TEST
REQUIRED TO RETURN TO 
IN-PERSON LEARNING ON 

JANURY 11, 2022

January 5-January 8
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
No Appointment Necessary
Testing is Free



In light of the spread of the SARS-CoV-2 Omicron
variant, we will be requiring all GHC students
who are attending in-person learning to take a

COVID-19 baseline PCR test before the start of the
2022 spring semester. 

Students may take a PCR test outside of school and
submit the results to the Covid Response Team
(covidresponse@ghctk12.com). The PCR test must
be taken no earlier than January 5, 2022. It must be
submitted by January 10, 2022, to ensure that your
student will be cleared to return to campus on
January 11, 2022, the first day of the Spring
semester. Should students choose this option, it is
recommended that students bring a physical copy
of their negative PCR test results on January 11
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